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From: Peter Vangeersdaele

Sent: 31 July 2009 18:05

To: Kay Dewinski

Cc: Martyn Holloway; Alan Radford; Mike Bosworth; Stuart Perry; May Williams
Subject: FW:. Lee Grice - 4/26(0173) - Street Trader Application

Hi, Kay,

I oppose Mr Grice's application, on the grounds that it would not be safe for lorry drivers to walk up and down this layby
for food and hot drinks whilst live traffic is so close.

There is no public footway in this layby.

When Dudley Council carries out maintenance work and cleansing work along the A456 it introduces lane closures,
traffic management signing and barriers whilst the work takes place.

To accede to Mr Grice's application could compromise road safety.
Manor Way should remain a Prohibited Street.

Best wishes,

_eter Vangeersdaele
Traffic Manager
Group Engineer, Traffic & Road Safety
Dudley Council
01384-815-437
peter.vangeersdaele@dudley.gov.uk

From: Kay Dewinski

Sent: 29 July 2009 12:59

To: Food_OccSafety DUE; Alan Radford; Terry Cowley; Julle Jones (L&P_CP); Stuart Perry; Mick Boyd
Cc: May Williams

Subject: Lee Grice - 4/26(0173) - Street Trader Application

Please see attached letter in respect of a street trader licence for the above named.

Mr Grice is hoping to trade in a lay-by on Manor Way, which is currently a Prohibited Street
and would like it redesignated as a Consent Street.

Could | please have your comments within 14 days of this e-mail or as soon as possible.

st
Lee Grice.pdf (1
MB)

Thanks,

Kay Dewinski X5380
Licensing Clerk



